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Presidents Letter 

This may be the hardest Quarterly letter I have had to write . 

As a Section we have been virtually shut down due to the 

Corona-19 virus. With that said , we have not been just 

sitting around either , Ginny has been working in the 

background trying to hold together our planned events.   

None of the events have been cancelled, but rather 

postponed until which time it is de termined safe for 

gatherings of 10 or more.   

 

No one can predict when that might be as you most likely 

have figured out that is a moving target changing from day 

to day, if I had to venture a guess it will be late summer  to 

early fall . I just hope everyone is staying safe, follow the 

rules set out by the CDC and we will get through this we are 

a strong nation; we are strong people. 

 

That all being said I hope you all have access to the internet  

and have been able to see just how resourceful people are; 

the jokes and the parities online have been a great source of 

laughter around our home . And what about the company in 

Waxahachie that has come up with a low  cost easy to 

produce respirator.  Good Old American ingenuity ! 

 

Please be safe, hold your loved ones  close, remember this 

too shall pass. We will meet again as soon as we are 

allowed , we will raise one high and hopefully shake hands 

and God  willing hug a friend.   We will continue to keep you 

posted on the status of future events. 

 

Rick Everett 

President 

Lone Star Section 
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First Quarter Event Reports  
 

March, 2020 
Impromptu Virtual Board Meeting 

This was a last-minute gathering of a few members who usually show up to our board meetings.  This 
was not an official MBCA meeting, just a few friends from the section catching up.  

  
February, 2020 

Thirty-Four members of the Lone Star Section got traveled to College Station for our Pre-Valentineõs 
Day overnight trip to the Stella Hotel.  Our drive took us to lunch at the Brenham Grill and òan 

interesting wineryó along the way. 
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January, 2020 
Members of the Lone Star Section met at the Bob Bullock Museum for a tour of the 

museum following with lunch at Shoal Creek Saloon.   
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We wish everyone a Happy Easter and pray everyone stays healthy!   

Lone Star Section Officers 

Rick, Jill, Frank, Ginny & Arno 
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